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meetings with the mentors and all dedicated S&A staff have been furloughed apart 
from chef  who will assist with ECHO. 
 
The job description for a CEO will be progressed at the forthcoming board meeting 
and this will be advertised along with the two street workers for ECHO.  

 highlighted that Street and Arrow had been named amongst the top 40 social 
enterprises in Scotland by the ‘Big Issue’. 
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It was agreed that we should notify government representatives of the apparent 
change in the operational direction of the project, attempt to initiate regular contact 
with MAV in a supporting role, as we do in respect of MVP, and take appropriate 
steps to highlight that the VRU are no longer involved in the project on a daily basis. 
 

7. Delivery of New Projects 
7.1 ECHO Project 

Will informed the meeting that despite COVID level 4 restrictions our youth work in 
North Glasgow continues, albeit the boxing programme will require to be suspended 
until 11 December at the earliest. 

A meeting will take place in the short term with MSP Bob Dorris and representatives 
of the charity ‘Spirit of Springburn’ who may become part of the delivery group for 
the assets based community programme.  This work will be led by  
who have met Tony Bone to learn from him about the previous project of this kind 
which was sited in Kilmarnock. 
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This step having been taken, only  would remain with MAV.  
Niven observed that he was working full time for BHI and perhaps that should be his 
employer, as  and the other ECHO related workers will be employed by BHI.  
Discussions with and BHI were to commence in this regard. 

 8.3 Social Media Advisor 

Will reported on delays in progressing the part time basis of  post had now 
been overcome and that the advertisement for a job share specialising in the use of 
social media would now progress. 

9. Planning 
9.1 Strategic Plan 

Will reported that he had been doing significant work on this plan and that it would 
be ready to progress to a short consultation period by 1 December. 
 

9.2 Business Plan 
Similarly, the business plan for 2021/2 will look slightly different this year and will be 
linked to the strategic plan.  Preparation for this, without the addition of financial 
projections, should be concluded within the same timescales. 
 

9.3 PSOS Strategic Planning 

Will provided an overview on work being progresses in conjunction with the Police 
Scotland APU and the Association of Scottish Police Superintendents.  This will 
include data analysis and background research to produce a strategic analysis of 
violence in Scotland upon which a new PSOS strategy will be based.  The timescale for 
producing the strategic assessment is the end of March although some indicative 
research results may be available in advance of this date. 

10. AOCB 

10.1 Marketing Campaign 

 provided details of a planned marketing campaign to launch in early January.  
Procurement at Police Scotland are currently looking at the approved companies that we 
can approach in this respect for this social media based campaign.  The campaign itself 
will target repeat victims of violence and will include, a helpline, trauma triage and 
possibly support packs.  It is planned that there will be a public launch early in 2021. 

11. Date of Next Meeting 

The next meeting will take place at 1000hrs on Monday 25th January 2021. 
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